
 
 

 

 

 

Beacon Falls Board of Finance 

Cancellation Notice 

May 3, 2018 

 

Mr. Leonard Greene 

Town Clerk, Town of Beacon Falls 

10 Maple Avenue 

Beacon Falls, CT 06403 

 

 

Dear Mr. Green: 

 

 

The Beacon Falls Board of Finance will be canceling their MONTHLY MEETING on Tuesday, May 

8, 2018, due to lack of quorum.  The meeting will be rescheduled for a later date.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Joann Smith Overby 

Clerk, Board of Finance 

 

 

 


